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GASKELL RECREATION GROUND 
Action taken since the last meeting of the Management Committee 
 
 
 
MINUTE 
NO. 

RESOLUTION ACTION TAKEN 

2017    

July Arrange meeting with the Wenlock 
Olympian Society 

Yes.  However, a meeting needs to be arranged with 
the Olympian Athletics Club 

September Investigate who is using the water on the 
Gaskell Recreation Ground and who should 
be re-charged 

Yes.  The Cricket Club have been given all of the 
invoices for water charges.  However, re-payment 
should be made to the Town Council because the 
Town Council has paid for the charges. 

 Inform William Brookes Academy that the 
User Agreement would be no longer in use. 

Yes 

 Appoint Alan Lewis to carry out a feasibility 
study of necessary works to the ground to 
alleviate drainage issues and provide future 
management advice 

Yes, the work has been commissioned 

 Arrange for professional printing of the 
Management Plan  

Work in progress.  Quotes are being sought for the 
cost of printing to include the appendices. 

 Arrange a meeting with the Wenlock 
Olympian Society 

Yes – meeting to take place on 17 November 2017  

 Arrange for repair of bowling club roof Work in progress 

 Install a perimeter fence around the 
children’s play area 

No – further direction required 

 Arrange for new signage to be discussed 
with Signs Express 

Yes 

 
 
 
 


